
These early days of June host so many feast days that it 
is hard to choose just one  on which to focus. After Trinity 
Sunday comes the wonderful feast of Corpus Christi, and 
then, at the end of this week, the feasts of the Sacred 
Heart and the Immaculate Heart of Mary. In between was 
a little feast of a saint called Ephrem. What struck me 
about Ephrem, who was a deacon and refused ordination, 

was his desire to include music in the celebration of the 
Liturgy. as a means of evangelization. As we return to 
"normalcy" in our society and our churches, perhaps once 
again, we will sing at our liturgies and through the words 
of songs, be reminded of some of the important truths of 
our faith. Like  Jane Froman ( for the old timers among 
us), let us go about "With a song in our hearts" and on 
our lips as we celebrate our liturgies in these coming days 
and weeks.     
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